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Minutes of December 9, 2014 Meeting

Members In attendance:  Valarie Beaudoin, Leona Brahen, Bill Dominick, Leslie Duthie, Vicky Prior and Jo Sauriol

The minutes of the November 18, 2014 meeting were reviewed and, after motion duly made by Ms. Duthie and seconded by Ms. Prior, were approved,

Discussion of the TreeCity USA Application

Ms. Beaudoin review the process and explained that members of the Committee would be attending the Selectmen’s meeting to get approval of the application.  After discussion of the various aspects of the application and upon motion made by Ms. Duthie and seconded by Ms. Prior, the Committee approved the application and authorized members to complete the application in accordance with any feedback from the Selectmen.

Adam’s Supermarket

Mr. Dominick raised his concerns regarding the trees that had recently been planted at Adam’s Supermarket.  He stated that the trees should be protected against any further damage by vehicles in the parking lot.  Several options were discussed and Ms. Duthie reported on her efforts to reach the owner of the property.  The Committee decided to table this discussion for the next meeting of the Committee and several members agreed to pursue various options over the winter for protecting the trees.

After motion duly made and seconded, the meeting adjourned at 6:55 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Leona Brahen, Secretary
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